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DATES 

November 

Wednesday 17th  School photos 

Friday 19th   Children in Need 

Friday 26th  Gorse cake sale 

December 

Thursday 2nd  Flu vaccination 

Monday 13th            School Christmas Lunch 

Friday 17th   break up for Christmas 
 

Bag to School    

Bags can be dropped off at 

Lisa’s house on Monday 

morning.  Lisa will post her 

address on FB on Sunday.   

 

School Christmas Lunch  

 

This will take place on Monday 13th December 

and everyone is welcome to join in.  The menu 

and ordering details will be sent home soon. 
 

 

 

 

 

School Photos  
These will be taking place from 9am on 

Wednesday 17th November. 

 

Photos of individuals and 

siblings at Trinity will be 

taken.  Unfortunately, 

we are unable to invite 

families in this year for 

a family photo with children at other schools 

and/or nurseries.  Don’t forget to send your 

children in looking extra smart that day 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre                               

 

This will take place on Friday 3rd December 

from 3.30pm – 6.30pm.  Any parents wishing to 

have a stall please email tsafrome@yahoo.com 

by next Friday 19th.  There will be BBQ, selfie 

with Santa, disco, hook a duck, bottle stall and 

much more plus an amazing raffle…… watch 

this space for more details on this shortly. 
 

 

 

 

 

We would like to share this letter from Fair 

Frome.    

 

To all the children & Staff at Trinity School 

On behalf of Fair Frome, I would like to thank 

everyone for the very welcome variety of 

Harvest food donations collected recently.  

We are noticing a steep increase in demand on 

the Food Bank, so Harvest has come at the 

right time for us.  Your contribution weighed 

in at a huge 164kg.   

 

Your generosity is very much appreciated by us 

and enables us to run the Fair Frome food bank 

and continue our work to reach and support 

those in need in the town, who would otherwise 

find it very difficult to manage. 
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Trinity School Recipe Book 

The Trinity School recipe book is here - just 

in time for a handy Christmas present!  With 

recipes for favourite snacks, dinners, cakes 

and sweet treats.  Also note our fabulous front 

cover designed by Keira Clark! 

 

Pre-orders only, with books being delivered to 

school by the end of term.  £8 for 1 book, or 2 

for £15.  All funds raised will go towards 

replacing the trim trail. 

 

To order your books, please place your money 

in an envelope with your child’s name and class. 

Hand to your child’s teacher by Friday 19 

November. 

 

Alternatively, PayPal your payment to 

tsafrome@yahoo.com.  Please send an email to 

tsafrome@yahoo.com to confirm your payment 

and give the details of the child and their class 

that will be bringing the book(s) home in your 

email, also by Friday 19 November.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

The Board is made up of Governors with a range 

of skills and experiences. It is not necessary to 

have prior experience within the education sector 

and we would be delighted to hear from anyone 

with:  

1. (1) enthusiasm for the school and for 

children’s education; 

2. (2) the time for meetings, visits and 

training (the Governing Board meets 10 

times a year); 

3. (3) the ability to see the wider issues ie 

the interests of ALL the pupils in the 

school. 

 

As a Governor you would have access to training 

to help build on existing skills or to develop new 

ones to help you in your role.   

 

I was elected as a Parent Governor a year ago and 

I have now taken on the role of Chair.  Having had 

no prior experience of the education sector, 

other than having children attending the school, it 

has been really interesting and rewarding to 

become involved with how the school works. If you 

would like to have a chat about the role then 

please feel free to contact me 

on jsledge@educ.somerset.gov.uk. 

 

Attached is a letter which explains the election 

process and the form to complete should you wish 

to nominate yourself. This should be returned to 

school via email to 

JRose1@educ.somerset.gov.uk no later than 

Monday 22nd November 2021. 

 

Janice Sledge - Chair of Governors 
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The School Council are very keen that Trinity 

should take part in this year’s BBC Children in 

Need Day on Friday 19th November. 

 

They have voted that children should wear 

their own clothes but they must wear 

something yellow.  This can be top to toe in 

yellow, or just one item of yellow.  There is a 

voluntary contribution of £1 for the children 

to wear their own clothes. 

 

There will also be a colouring competition 

‘Design a Bandana’!  Children will bring home 

the template next week and 

this must be returned for 

judging on Friday 19th 

November.  The entrance 

fee is 50p per child. 

 

Please use the link below to make your 

contributions as we will not be accepting cash.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

Mayor’s Christmas Card Competition 

 

Attached is information regarding this 

exciting competition. 
 

 

Children in Need Contribution Link 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop

/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4923 

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4923
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4923

